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Public Transport Options

Public Transport is one of the programmes in the Transport and Urban Development portfolio. For the first
year of the Long-Term Plan 2018-28 we are proposing changes to the Public Transport programme as
outlined in the Consultation Document.(on page 14)

To make comment on the Public Transport propsed changes please complete the selection panel below.

To make comment on the the whole Transport and Urban Development portfolio, please use the tab on the
left.

Option 4 – none of the above. (Please provide
comment/ideas for an alternative solution)

Please review the options in the Consultation
Document and indicate which option you
support:

Public Transport Comments

Please provide any comments.

As a non driver, I am very concerned about the proposed discontinuation of the 150 route. While the
current service appears to be catering mainly to school services - it is definitely not of use to anyone
who needs to bus to work, a twenty minute walk from Burwood Hospital after a day at work is not
attractive at all - it is better than no bus service at all as it was until September.

I would actually like to see the service expanded, there must be two or three thousand people living
in the Prestons subdivision (which is continuing to grow) who need access to public transport. There
are also businesses opening in the area, how will people get to the new supermarket?
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I heard of a proposal to extend the route that currently serves the Redwood area, that would definitely
be worth looking into as an option, the residents in our area need a seven day a week bus service.

Thank you

Dayle Hayman
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